

Parklands Primary School Leeds

Telephone: 0113 293 0282

Email: office@parklandsleeds.org.uk

Website: https://www.parklandsleeds.org.uk/

Year 6 Autumn Term

Parent Curriculum Map

Autumn

Wednesday 3rd September - Friday 19th December

Curriculum Information

English

In the first few weeks of term, we will be learning about punctuation and grammar. Children will practise grammar they already know and learn some new grammar skills. These skills will help them with their writing as the year goes on. Later in the term, we will be writing non-fiction pieces linked to our wider curriculum, which includes a non-chronological report on Antarctic animals and a biography on Charles Darwin.

Maths

In Maths, we will be revising all the skills we have learnt so far in school, with particular emphasis this term on being able to use our addition, subtraction, multiplication and division skills to solve problems, as well as rounding numbers up and down and revising fractions and decimals. You could really help your child with maths by making sure they know all their tables – we will practice these daily.

Science

In Science we will be learning about Living Things and Their Habitats and Animals including Humans. The children will learn about the structure of the heart and lungs and the double circulation throughout the lungs and the rest of the body. The children will learn about blood, how exercise affects pulse rate, why exercise is good for us and how certain things can harm the heart and lungs.

Topic

In History, we will be learning about World War II. We will discuss the causes of the war and how it changed Britain. We will compare different historical periods, identifying trends and changes. We will also explore how some of these changes still affect our lives today.

Teachers	Mrs Alderson and Miss Parker
Additional Staff	Miss Baptista and Miss Dockerty

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
			PE	Homework

Additional Information

School starts at 8:45 and finishes at 3:15. It is crucial for your child to arrive on time so they do not miss valuable learning time.

Please ensure your child wears school uniform. We have spare uniform that we will provide if your child comes to school without it.

Homework

Children will be set homework every week. It is important to continue learning at home and start a habit of completing weekly learning with an adult at home. It will be sent out every Friday to be returned the following Thursday.

If this is not completed, your child will have the opportunity to complete this with an adult during Thursday breaktime. We encourage pupils to read at home three times a week in preparation for high school. Again, they will be encouraged to read with an adult during Thursday breaktime, if this has not been done at home.





